
From: Anita Dualeh
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Lamplighter Lounge
Date: Monday, March 22, 2021 10:13:21 PM

As a neighbor who lives within walking distance of Lamplighter Lounge, I would urge careful 
consideration of license conditions for this establishment. It is my understanding that this 
place consumes a disproportionate amount of resources from the city police department. It 
does not feel like a safe place to walk at dusk or later, and it is not a place that I want my 
children near. I believe that it is inauspiciously close to an elementary school and imagine 
that many parents share my sentiment. 
Thank you for choosing safety and sending a message that we will not tolerate the kinds of 
senseless violence that have gone on at this location in the past. 

Sincerely, 

Anita Dualeh
1624 Cumberland Street,
St. Paul 55117
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